
 

 

 

If you have any queries about the contents of this newsletter then do not hesitate to contact us. 

Everything is possible for one who believes. Mark 9:23 
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Our op 

Dates for your diary 

Wednesday 22nd January 

Year 2 Reading café at 1.30pm 

Thursday 23rd January 

Calm cats session for every child  

Tuesday 28th January 

Year 1 Reading and Phonics café at 
1.30pm 

Tuesday 4th February 

Travelling petting farm visiting Nursery 
Year 1 school visit to Hawk & Owl Trust-

please email if you are interested in 

helping on this 

Friday 7th February 
Number Day- letter to follow 

Thursday 13th February 

Valentine’s Disco 

Tuesday 25th February 

Reception writing café at 1.30pm 

Wednesday 26th February 

Nursery writing café at 1.30pm 

Friday 28th February  
Children to wear non-uniform in 

exchange for raffle donation (more info to 

follow) 

Monday 3rd March 
Year 1 writing café at 1.30pm 

Wednesday 5th March 

Year 2 writing café at 1.30pm 

Friday 7th March 

Bingo at 7pm- purchase your tickets by 
returning the slip. 

Spring term parent evenings: 

(Change in dates) 

Thursday 13th March 
3.30-6pm 

Thursday 27th March 
3.30-5.30pm 

 

 

 

 
 

Current Weekly Attendance 
 

                          Pearl Class- 80% 

                          Ruby Class-  97.35%                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                     

 Diamond Class- 94.69%  

                       Sapphire Class- 95.45% 

Emerald Class- 91.88% 

                        Topaz Class- 93.33% 

 

Well done to Ruby and Sapphire for achieving our 

school target of 95% and above. 

 

Headteacher award: 

Nursery: Nayana 

Reception: Jaycee and Delilah 

Year 1: Joseph and Matilda 

Year 2: David and Luca 

Staff: Mrs K Smith 

Well done! 

Maths Whizz  

Winning class this week: Sapphire 

Special shout out to…Alfie.K, Dorothy, Reggie 

and Scarlett.H 

 

 

 
The children all looked wonderful in their phonics 

costumes. Thank you so much to you all for providing 

these and for supporting our phonics day. 


